FREE AND REDUCED MEAL APPLICATIONS
· Starting July 1, 2015, households will be able to apply online for meal benefits for the 2015-2016 school year. Online FRL applications are available for access at HYPERLINK "www.applyforlunch.com"www.applyforlunch.com. 
· Paper applications are scheduled to be available at the schools on August 12th.  
· Online application kiosks will be available at the Back-to-School Fairs.
Questions may be directed to the Food Service Department via InterAct at FSFR@interact.ccsd.net or at 1-800-819-7556.

ONLINE FOOD SERVICE PAYMENTS
· Pay for meals, check balances, and view purchases from anywhere on your computer or smartphone by accessing www.MySchoolBucks.com or downloading the MySchoolBucks’ mobile app.
· There is no processing cost from CCSD.  Normal individual credit card company charges apply.
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